
#MaskUpAZ 
To ensure that every Arizonan does their part to stop the spread of 
COVID-19, the Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) and 
the Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) expanded their 
#MaskUpAZ program to students and school staff. All students and 
school staff in Arizona can order 5 washable, reusable cloth face 
masks today.  Click here to request your free cloth face masks.  

 

https://azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-order-masks
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